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Inside this issue: World Book Day 

Thank you to all of the children and parents who made a fantastic 
effort for World Book Day. What a wonderful range of colourful    
costumes we have had! The children have really enjoyed their day. 

Well done to our Key Stage 1 and 
Key Stage 2 winners as voted by 
the rest of the school.  

Parent Support         
Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 13th March  

9.30-10.30am in the school hall 

Mindfulness for Health and Wellbeing 

Parent Governor Appointment 

Dear parents/carers, 

Thank you to all parents and carers who 
took the time to read the candidate 
statements and vote in our recent Parent 
Governor Election. 

Once again, the number of ballot papers 
returned was relatively low compared to 
the number that were issued. The count 
was very close between all three          
candidates, but we are pleased to        
announce that you have elected           
Mrs Joanne Wagg as Parent Governor 
by a majority of just 12 votes. 

Pre-appointment checks will now        
commence and Mrs Wagg will be invited 
to observe the work of the governing 
body as part of the induction process 
until the checks are complete. We look 
forward to welcoming Mrs Wagg to our 
next meeting. 

We would like to thank all three          
candidates for nominating themselves to 
fill the parent governor vacancy. 

Apley Wood Governors. 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://static1.squarespace.com/static/53e11182e4b0c660a08a8b8d/t/5aa10c77ec212dcf8e708a23/1520503927973/IMG_0342.JPG&imgrefurl=http://www.martonmanorprimary.co.uk/blog/2018/3/8/world-book-day&docid=FEOUf_jr_A6F2M&tbnid=


 

 

 

 

             

Apley Hub School Phone No:  07514 230470 

Breakfast Club Phone No: 07514 229353 

DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 12th March Base 9 Parent Lunch & Class 
Visit—12.00pm 

Wednesday 13th March Parent Support Coffee Morning 
9.15-10.30am 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day—Wear Red To 
School for £1.00 Donation 

Monday 18th March Art Week 

Tuesday 19th March Year 3—Base 10 Parent Lunch & 
Class Visit 12.00pm 

Thursday 4th April Year 6 Trip to Cadbury World 

Thursday 4th April FAWS Easter Disco 

Friday 5th April NSPCC Break Time Cake Sale 

Monday 8th April KS2 SATs Meeting for Parents—
3.30pm 

Tuesday 9th April Easter Performance—Years 3-5 
2.00pm 

Wednesday 10th April Easter Performance—Years 3-5 
10.00am 

Thursday 11th April Easter Themed Lunch 

Friday 12th April Last Day Of Term 

Monday 29th April Pupils Return To School 

Thursday 2nd May KS1 SATs Meeting for Parents—
3.30pm 

All newsletters, dates and school information is available on our website at http://www.apleywoodprimaryschool.org.uk 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

KS2 Cross Country Tournament 

Well done to our cross country team who took part 
in the tournament on 5th March. The runners did a 
brilliant job representing Telford & Wrekin at the 
Shropshire, Telford & Wrekin School Games cross 
country. We had four pupils chosen to attend who 
were Cole, Ethan, Ross and Zara. Out of 40 Runners 
their finishing positions were: 

Cole 29th, Ethan 10th, Ross 30th, Zara 19th 

An amazing effort by all Apley pupils. Well done! 

 

Amazing ICT 

Mrs Lowe’s class have been 
learning about problem solving 
using a free app called ‘Alex’. 

The App is available for iPads 
and Android tablets. There 
are 25 levels. You can design 
your own tracks which does 
require an upgrade for a small 
cost, but it is a great         
educational tool. 

Monday 11th, Tuesday 12th and  
Wednesday 13th March  

in the School Hall 3.15pm—4.15pm 

Hub Bookings 

Mrs Machin would like to take the time to 
gently remind parents to ensure that you   
pre-book your children in to the Hub. There 
are a lot of children just turning up on the 
day. Also can parents book their children  
using the correct codes. Many thanks. 

 Library Book Returns 

Please can we have all library books returned to school by 
Friday 15th March so that we can do a record check 
of books we hold. Records show that we currently have 
over 300 books on loan from the library so please have a 
good look just to make sure that you don't have any 
books that may have been forgotten about. Thank you.  

 Cake sale News 
The year 4 cake sale raised a fabulous 
£100.84! A big thank you to everyone 
who sent in cakes and to all those who 
bought and enjoyed them at break time. 
A yummy way to end the week! 


